
 

Commissioners Executive Meeting  

January 16, 2018 11:00 a.m. 

 

Present:  Rick Nobbe, Jerome Buening, Mark Koors, Ken Bass, John Westhafer, Danny Peters, Bill 
Metz, Ernie Gauck, Kenny Hooten, Larry Meyer, Greg Allen and Tony Blodgett.   Jeff Lyness, Chris 
Grabosky and Ryan Strotman of Maxwell Construction, Teresa Reiger, Christy Smiley and Janet 
Chadwell of the Auditor’s office were also in attendance. 

Commissioner Nobbe​ called the January 16​th​ Commissioners Executive meeting in session.  Mr Lyness 
stated there will be representatives from four architectural firms to be interviewed, each having one 
hour and ten minutes to present why/how they would do the best job for Decatur County’s New Jail 
Project.  

No decisions were made and no votes were taken. 

At their February 5​th​ meeting, the Commissioners will decide which of the four firms who presented 
today will best serve Decatur County in these initial steps to building a new jail. 

With nothing else to come before the commissioners Mr Koors moved to recess and Mr Nobbe 
concurred. 
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